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17 June 2018

Dear Friends in Christ,

Several items for your review:

1) I was ordained to the priesthood on 10 July 1993, which means that next month I will have been a 
priest for 25 years - 17 of them at St Mary’s! Since the actual anniversary date is on a Tuesday this year, 
I am moving the celebration to the previous Sunday, 8 July 2018, and there will be three events that 
day: the Solemn Mass at 11 am, Sung Vespers at 5 pm, and a reception in Gallivan Hall immediately 
after Vespers. All are invited to participate in any or all of these festivities, and please continue to pray 
for more men to answer the call to serve Christ and His Church in the sacred priesthood.

2) Father Rhett Williams was ordained last Friday evening in our Cathedral Church in Charleston, 
and it was a day he will never forget for two reasons. At around noon last Friday, a heavy storm settled 
over Charleston at high tide and dumped more than 2.5 inches of rain in just over two hours. By mid-
afternoon several parts of Charleston were under water and the Cathedral Undercroft (where the only 
public rest rooms are located and where all the clergy vest for the liturgy upstairs) had several inches 
of water standing on the floor. Fortunately, an emergency team was located just in time to pump out 
most of the water and set up large fans and dehumidifiers, but it was a close-run thing. A priest’s 
ordination day stays with him for the rest of his life for obvious reasons, but now Fr Williams has a 
particularly striking memory to go along with the grace of his ordination.

3) July is fast approaching, and as ever we will modify our sacramental schedule for the entire 
month. The noon Mass on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday is canceled throughout July, as is the 
Wednesday afternoon Holy Hour with Confessions. The Holy Hour is also canceled on 1 August and 
will resume on Wednesday 8 August 2018.

4) In addition to those usual changes, though, we are also canceling the 7 am Mass on all the weekdays 
of the final two weeks of July because of the need for painting and maintenance work which makes 
it impossible to use the church except on weekends. Ordinarily we would just move the 7 am Mass 
to another location on campus, but that is precluded by construction taking place at the same time in 
several other buildings. So, the church will be closed from Monday 16 July through Friday 20 July 
and again from Monday 23 July through Friday 27 July, and the normal Mass schedule will resume 
the following week beginning Monday 30 July. Please note that during the two weeks of closure, it 
will not be possible even to enter the building for private prayer. We regret this inconvenience, and 
ask for your patience while we make improvements to our beautiful church.

Father Newman
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Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 17 June 2018
  
 

  7.30 am         Christopher  DeRosa
  9.00 am         Ana Maria Restrepo
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 17 June 2018

K of C Breakfast: After all morning Masses (P)
Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass 

  Monday, 18 June 2018

  7.00 am         Mary Glen Double

Monday, 18 June 2018

  Tuesday, 19 June 2018

  7.00 am     @  Jeff Messer 
12.00 noon  @  JoAnn Dillon

 Tuesday, 19 June 2018

 Wednesday, 20 June 2018
  
  7.00 am         Marley Grimshaw 
12.00 noon  @  The Lallinger Family

Wednesday, 20 June 2018

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)

  Thursday, 21 June 2018  

  7.00 am         Richelle Klenman 
12.00 noon      Burnos Family

Thursday, 21 June 2018   

  Friday, 22 June 2018
 

  7.00 am         Genevieve Smith

Friday, 22 June 2018

6.15 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 23 June 2018

  5.00 pm     @  Carl & Paul Roman

Saturday, 23 June 2018

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall      M - McGrady Hall
P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

Financial Report

Weekend of 9/10 June
     Needed               33,800
     Received            30,919
     Shortage               2,881

     Poor Box                 167

     Seminary Offering
                                  4,056

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed          1,690,000
     Received       1,705,807
     Surplus               15,807

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/


Collection for 16/17 June
Support of the Parish & St Mary’s Building Fund

St Mary’s is sustained by
the generosity of our parishioners.

Thank you for your generosity and support.

Prayer Requests
Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for 
all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, 
especially Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, 
Michael Pinto, Joseph & Sandy Srp, Marie-Therese 
Isidore, Carlton Carpenter, Jim Barber, John Hever, Alfred 
Smith, Mauren Lukovic, Christine Tancrell, Dcn. John & 
Irene Karandisevsky, Lenore Cole, Celsea Patry, John 
Tyler, Hunter Conant, Carly Burkhardt, Alma Furman, 
Anne Alexander, Ruth O’Rourke, Rafael Marquez, Lori 
Wylie, Kenneth & Nancy Tessier and Kevin N. Brown.

Parish News

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
Counseling services are available at St Mary’s. Contact 
Dorothy Whalen by phone at 864.679.4122 or by email at 
dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org.

Summer Church Office Hours
Until 17 August

	 Monday - Thursday    9 am - 4 pm
	           Friday	           9 am - 12 noon

Job Opening at St Mary’s School
for the 2018-2019 School Year

St Mary’s Catholic School in Greenville, SC, is accepting 
applications for a qualified part-time Pre-K through 
8th grade Music teacher. The scope of the position is 
dependent on the skills and experience that the applicant 
brings to the school. Candidates with experience leading 
a school band, orchestra, and/or various choirs will be 
considered for a full-time position. A current South 
Carolina license or its equivalent and prior teaching 
experience are preferred. Applicants will need to perform 
a piece on their major instrument and/or piano as part of 
the application and interview process.
 

Email resume and cover letter to
Principal@stmarysgvl.org.

Deadline for applications is 1 July 2018.
St Mary’s Catholic School is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Welcome Newcomers
We welcome the following new members
to our parish family: Mr Chandler Holmes

and Mr & Mrs Geno Cutolo, Jr.

Mass Intentions 
If you would like to schedule a Mass intention, contact 
Vickie Acosta in the parish office at 864.271.8422 or 
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org.

Join us in Pazdan Hall after the
9.00 am Mass for doughnuts

24 June

Knights of Columbus Breakfast
The KofC Monthly Breakfast is scheduled for 
Sunday 17 June in the Pazdan Hall Dining 
Room after all the morning Masses. All are 

welcome to share breakfast with the parish family.

Prayer Chain Ministry
St Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who 
receive prayer requests by telephone and then pray for 
those requests. Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext. 
127 to submit your requests. Information received will be 
kept confidential.

mailto:principal@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org


Formed.org

THE BEST CATHOLIC CONTENT.
ALL IN ONE PLACE.
FORMED.org/register
Enter Parish Code:
We are excited to announce that our parish has subscribed to a dynamic new online platform called 
FORMED. Every parishioner will have 24/7 access to the best Catholic content on any device, including 
your computer, smartphone and tablet with internet access. With FORMED you’ll find video programs 
that explain the Catholic faith, explore the deepest meaning of marriage, receive Bible studies on a 
variety of topics and includes inspiring audio talks. And you’ll find presenters like Dr. Tim Gray,  
Dr. Edward Sri, Dr. Mary Healey, Chris Stefanick, Dr. Scott Hahn, Bishop Robert Barron and a lot more. 
They’re all part of our parish subscription. It truly is the Catholic faith - on demand. 

Here’s how easy it is to get FORMED: Go to www.FORMED.org. You should see the registration box 
for parishioners. Type in the parish code. Now set up a username and a password. Now you are all set 
to use all the great programs on FORMED.org anytime by simply logging in. 

If you have any questions please contact 
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for parishioners. Type in the parish code. Now set up a username and a password. Now you are all set 
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We are excited to announce that our parish has subscribed to an exciting new online platform: Formed.org.
     •  24/7 access to the truth, beauty, and meaning of the Catholic Faith anytime, anywhere... with FORMED
     •  Use it on your computer, tablet, or smartphone.
     •  Informative and inspiring teaching from renowned speakers Dr. Scott Hahn, Dr. Edward Sri, Bishop Robert Barron,  
        Dr. Tim Gray, Father Michael Gaitley, Teresa Tomeo... and many more
     •  Multiple programs to address multiple parish needs:
              -   Adult Faith Formation, Marriage Preparation and Enrichment, Scripture Study, RCIA, 
                  Sacrament Preparation, Small Group Teen Discipleship, and much more!

Here’s how easy it is:
     •  Go to Formed.org
     •  Enter our PARISH CODE                             on the homepage.
     •  Create a personal account with your user name/email and password.
     •  Start enjoying the best Catholic content all in one place!

 IMPORTANT: Do not sign up as an individual. 
Our parish access code provides more content than an individual subscription.

If you have any questions please contact

THE BEST CATHOLIC CONTENT.
ALL IN ONE PLACE.

8B7VRM

Timothy Nielsen: timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org

iOS app
available

https://formed.org
https://formed.org
https://formed.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/formed/id1212963367?mt=8


Funeral Notices 
If you would like to receive notification when funerals are 
scheduled at St Mary’s, please contact the parish office at 
churchoffice@stmarysgvl.org.

Daily Mass Readings 
For the daily Mass readings,

visit http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/

Donations needed for
The Really Good, Really Big,

Really Cheap Book Sale!
Do you have books at home in new or gently-used condition 
that you would like to donate for a great cause? The Really 
Good, Really Big, Really Cheap Book Sale, Greenville 
Literacy Association’s largest annual fund-raiser, will be held 
at McAlister Square on 10-12 August. A successful book sale 
needs tons of books – both adult and children’s, fiction and non-
fiction, modern and classic, hardbound and soft cover. Please 
place your books in the collection boxes located in Sacred 
Heart Hall. The boxes will be in place until 27 July. This is a 
major fund raising effort for a most worthy organization, and 
we thank you for your support.

Baptism Class
Prior to having a child baptized at Saint 
Mary’s, you must have been registered in 
the parish for at least six months, attending 
Sunday Mass each week, using the 
stewardship envelopes, and participating in 
the life of the parish. Baptisms take place 

on Saturdays at 6.15 pm after the 5.00 pm Mass. Attending a 
Baptism Preparation Class is required and may be attended prior 
to the birth of your child. The next class is scheduled for Monday 
25 June at 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-registration in the 
church office is required. For questions, contact T.J. Nielsen at 
864.679.4114 or timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

Bulletin Submissions 
The deadline for items is 12 days prior to the bulletin date. 
Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to submit items 
for the e-bulletin. 

St. Mary’s Catholic School
864.271.3870

school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Steven Zimmerman
Principal

principal@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Megan Soulsby
Safe Environment Coordinator

megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

School Summer Office Hours
Until 10 August

Monday - Thursday
9.00 am - 2.00 pm

A lot goes into keeping our school buildings 
beautiful and safe; most of that work takes 
place over the summer. Before visiting the 
School Office, please call ahead to ensure 
that it is open: 864.271.3870. Thank you for 
your patience.

Private tours are available by 
appointment.

For more information, please 
contact Nelle Palms, Director of 
Admissions, at 864.679.4117 or 
nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:churchoffice@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
https://www.facebook.com/smsgreenville/
mailto:principal@stmarysgvl.org


https://southeasternsacredmusic.com


Greenville Deanery

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would like 
to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just visit for the 
day, please come to the St Mary Magdalene parish office 
Monday - Friday, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

Each moment you spend with Jesus in the Blessed 
Sacrament brings joy, pleasure, and delight to his 
Sacred Heart! “My joy, my pleasure, my delight is to 
be with you.” (Proverbs 8.31) Contact Lisa Buss at 
adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or 864.508.7123.

All hours are available. Urgent needs are:
Sunday 6 pm
Monday 8 am

Tuesday 6 am & 12 pm
Friday 2 pm

Saturday 12 am, 3 am, 4 pm & 9 pm

The Newman Connection
The Diocese of Charleston has partnered with The 
Newman Connection in an effort to connect graduating 
high school seniors in our diocese with the campus ministry 
programs at colleges and universities throughout South 
Carolina. It is critically important that we pursue every 
possible opportunity to connect our HS graduates with the 
Catholic resources available at their college or university. 
Studies have shown that young adults respond to personal 
invitations from college campus ministry. Students/families 
may enter contact information through the private link at

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DHY3Z6D.
Information will be directly provided to The Newman 
Connection and will not be shared. 

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help
young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Summer Theology on Tap Series
Upstate Craft Beer Co.

It’s the time of year! We have a great set of 
speakers lined up centered around the theme of 
Mystical Theology and Mysteries of the Faith. 
Arrive at 7.00 pm each week for socializing and 
ordering food/drink if desired, and the speakers 
will begin at 7.30 pm. See you there.

18 June    Karl Orbon - Mystic Saints
25 June    Chris Ortiz - Angels

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DHY3Z6D
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:familylife@charlestondiocese.org


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Father Jonathan Duncan
Chaplain to St Joseph’s Catholic School
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
817.475.6909

Father Bartholomew Leon	
Administrator of St Rafka Church
fatherbart@stmarysgvl.org
864.469.9119

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4111

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105

Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4113

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon Alex Garvey
alex.garvey@stmarysgvl.org
864.255.1096
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